
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dear Luthercare Supporter, 

Nurses have been the cornerstone of Luthercare for the past 75 years. Their commitment, compassion, 

and strength make an impact on our loved ones every day. 

Passionate nurses will continue to be essential for the quality of care that residents and our greater 

community are accustomed to receiving from Luthercare. That’s why we’re investing in the next 

generation with our nursing scholarship program. Since 2009, Luthercare has offered scholarships to 

our nursing team members who were advancing their education and professional development. 

Adding to this, Luthercare recently extended the scholarship program to high school seniors embarking 

on careers in nursing. Because of support from people like you, Luthercare has been able to distribute 

$90,000 to 70 high school seniors since 2020. Without your support, the scholarship program would not 

be possible. Thank you for helping students in our community pursue careers in nursing! 

Thanks to a generous grant from LeadingAge PA, we are excited to extend the 

scholarship program further by introducing an eight-week paid 

interdisciplinary internship. The internship provides one of our recent 

scholarship winners with guidance and mentorship by shadowing team 

members, nurses, and senior leadership to develop skills and knowledge 

specific to nursing and administrative aspects of senior living. We are excited 

to welcome past scholarship recipient Allison Keeney as an intern this 

summer.  

Allison, pictured left, graduated from Warwick High School and currently 

attends Lebanon Valley College, where she is pursuing her Bachelor of Science 

in Nursing. Allison’s connection to Luthercare started with the nursing 

scholarship and strengthened on a professional level with the internship. Her grandmother, Elsa, also 

just moved onto the Luther Acres campus.  In her own words: 

“I applied and luckily received the internship with hopes of getting to learn more about 

the amazing community on a professional and personal level, since it's the place my 

grandmother now calls home.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Support our Nurses! 

Yes please, I would 

like to support our 

nurses! 

Deadline: August 31st  



 

 

 

As we look to the year ahead, we know that supporting current and future nurses like Allison through 

the Luthercare Scholarship Fund will be crucial. 

Because these scholarships are entirely funded by donations, we need your help to continue 

supporting our future and current nurses! 

Your gift will enable us to support the education of deserving local students and our own team 

members who are furthering their nursing education and professional development. More than that, 

your gift will allow Luthercare to build important relationships with people just like Allison.  

Thank you so much for your support! 

In Service, 

 

Ryan Fisher 

Assistant Vice President - Philanthropy 

 

PS. To better plan for next year, we need your gift before August 31st.  

PPS. If you would like to make a planned gift or gift of stock to benefit future nurses, please call the 

Philanthropy Office or stop by to see us at the Welcome Center in Lititz. 


